
In May 2023, Governor Kotek directed ODOT 
to conduct more community outreach and 
deepen our engagement. Guided by regional 
leaders and community members on ODOT’s 
toll advisory committees, we went to the 
community to share information and gather 
feedback.

Map at right shows locations where we 
staffed tables.

Oregon Toll Program: Summer – Fall 2023 Engagement

How community members 
have engaged:



For Americans with Disabilities Act or Civil Rights Title VI 
accommodations, translation/interpretation services, or 
more information call 503-731-4128, TTY (800) 735-2900 
or Oregon Relay Service 7-1-1.
Si desea obtener información sobre este proyecto 
traducida al español, sírvase llamar al 503-731-4128.
Nếu quý vị muốn thông tin về dự án này được dịch sang 
tiếng Việt, xin gọi 503-731-4128.
Если вы хотите чтобы информация об этом проекте 
была переведена на русский язык, пожалуйста, 
звоните по телефону 503-731-4128.
如果您想了解这个项目，我们有提供简体中文翻译，请致
电: 503-731-4128
The information in this document, and the public and 
agency input received, may be adopted or incorporated 
by reference into the environmental review process to 
meet the requirements of the National Environmental 
Policy Act.

Key Concerns:
 ä Cost of tolls and potential 
impacts to households and 
businesses.

 ä ODOT needs to remain 
accountable as tolls are 
collected and spent. 

 ä Impacts to local roads and 
communities when drivers 
avoid tolls.

 ä There aren’t good 
alternatives to driving on 
the highway.

Key Questions:
 ­ How much will tolls cost?

 ­ How will the money collected 
from tolls be used?

 ­ Will discounted tolls or 
exemptions be offered?

 ­ How will neighborhoods 
nearby be impacted?

 ­ Are express toll lanes being 
considered?

What community members have said: Stay Engaged!
We want to continue hearing from 
community members throughout  
project planning and before 
decisions are made. 
Stay connected on our project website and 
learn about future opportunities to get 
involved. 

Website: OregonTolling.org
Phone: 503-837-3536
Email: OregonTolling@odot.oregon.gov
Sign up for e-News @OregonTolling.org 
Click on “Contact Us.”
X (formerly Twitter): @OregonDOT

“You start with being grounded 
in listening. Not listening to 
respond, but listening to learn. 
This engagement raised my 
understanding of someone 
else’s perception, someone else’s 
situation. Now I have more clarity 
I can bring to this work.”

 ~ James Paulson, 
Equity and 
Mobility Advisory 
Committee 
member

Why input matters and 
what we’re doing with it:
All of the comments we received 
this year were summarized and 
shared with regional leaders, 
project staff, and toll advisory 
committee leaders. We’ve also 
developed implementation 
plans for how we’ll address 
equity concerns and minimize 
traffic diversion on local roads, 
both of which were informed 
by feedback to date.
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